Eksamen Folk Ntnu
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
Eksamen Folk Ntnu by online. You might not require more time to spend to go
to the ebook launch as without difficulty as search for them. In some cases,
you likewise reach not discover the publication Eksamen Folk Ntnu that you
are looking for. It will certainly squander the time.
However below, in the manner of you visit this web page, it will be
appropriately certainly easy to acquire as capably as download guide Eksamen
Folk Ntnu
It will not give a positive response many times as we accustom before. You
can pull off it while put it on something else at house and even in your
workplace. fittingly easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we
have enough money below as with ease as review Eksamen Folk Ntnu what you
considering to read!
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Education L. Boucher 2014-06-28 An
up-to-date description and analysis
of the recent reforms, current
structure and issues in Swedish
education. All stages of the system,
from pre-school through to adult
education and teacher training are
covered. The book seeks to place the
material firmly within the context of
Swedish society and politics but the
problems addressed are of concern to
people everywhere
Aleister Crowley and Western
Esotericism Henrik Bogdan 2012-09-20
Henrik Bogdan and Martin P. Starr
offer the first comprehensive
examination of one of the twentieth
century's most distinctive occult
iconoclasts, Aleister Crowley
(1875-1947), one of the most
influential thinkers in contemporary
western esotericism.
eksamen-folk-ntnu

Essentials of Materials Science and
Engineering Donald R. Askeland
2018-02-08 Discover why materials
behave as the way they do with
ESSENTIALS OF MATERIALS SCIENCE AND
ENGINEERING, 4TH Edition. Materials
engineering explains how to process
materials to suit specific
engineering designs. Rather than
simply memorizing facts or lumping
materials into broad categories, you
gain an understanding of the whys and
hows behind materials science and
engineering. This knowledge of
materials science provides an
important a framework for
comprehending the principles used to
engineer materials. Detailed
solutions and meaningful examples
assist in learning principles while
numerous end-of-chapter problems
offer significant practice. Important
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Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the
product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Comparative Studies in Germanic
Syntax Jutta Hartmann 2006 This
selection of papers presented at the
20th Comparative Germanic Syntax
Workshop brings together
contributions that address issues in
syntactic predication and studies in
the nominal system, as well as papers
on data from the history of English
and German. Showing a strong
comparative commitment, the
contributions include studies on
previously neglected data on case and
predicative structures in Icelandic
and other Germanic languages, on the
(non-)syntactic distinction of
predicative vs. argument NP/DPs, on
quirky V2 in Afrikaans, the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

pronominal system, resumptive
pronouns with relative clauses in
Zurich German, as well as historical
papers on word-formation processes,
on auxiliary selection in relation to
counter factuality, and on the
development of VO-OV orders in the
history of English. This volume
presents a wide range of studies that
enrich both the theoretical
understanding and the empirical
foundation of comparative research on
the Germanic languages.
The Oxford Handbook of New Religious
Movements James R. Lewis 2016-04-12
The study of New Religious Movements
(NRMs) is one of the fastest-growing
areas of religious studies, and since
the release of the first edition of
The Oxford Handbook of New Religious
Movements in 2003, the field has
continued to expand and break new
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ground. In this all-new volume, James
R. Lewis and Inga B. Tøllefsen bring
together established and rising
scholars to address an expanded range
of topics, covering traditional
religious studies topics such as
"scripture," "charisma," and
"ritual," while also applying new
theoretical approaches to NRM topics.
Other chapters cover understudied
topics in the field, such as the
developmental patterns of NRMs and
subcultural considerations in the
study of NRMs. The first part of this
book examines NRMs from a socialscientific perspective, particularly
that of sociology. In the second
section, the primary factors that
have put the study of NRMs on the
map, controversy and conflict, are
considered. The third section
investigates common themes within the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

field of NRMs, while the fourth
examines the approaches that
religious studies researchers have
taken to NRMs. As NRM Studies has
grown, subfields such as Esotericism,
New Age Studies, and neo-Pagan
Studies have grown as distinct and
individual areas of study, and the
final section of the book
investigates these emergent fields.
Conspiracy Culture Dr Peter Knight
2013-04-15 Conspiracy theories are
everywhere in post-war American
culture. From postmodern novels to
The X-Files and from gangsta rap to
feminist polemic, there is a
widespread suspicion that sinister
forces are conspiring to take control
of our national destiny, our minds,
and even our bodies. Conspiracy
explanations can no longer be
dismissed as the paranoid delusions
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of far-right crackpots. Indeed, they
have become a necessary response to a
risky and increasingly globalized
world, in which everything is
connected but nothing adds up. Peter
Knight provides an engaging and
cogent analysis of the development of
conspiracy culture, from 1960s'
countercultural suspicions about the
authorities to the 1990s, where a
paranoid attitude is both routine and
ironic. Conspiracy Culture analyses
conspiracy narratives about familiar
topics like the Kennedy
assassination, alien abduction, body
horror, AIDS, crack cocaine, the New
World Order, as well as more unusual
ones like the conspiracies of
patriarchy and white supremacy.
Conspiracy Culture shows how
Americans have come to distrust not
only the narratives of the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

authorities, but even the authority
of narrative itself to explain What
Is Really Going On. From the
complexities of Thomas Pynchon's
novels to the endless mysteries of
The X-Files, Knight argues that
contemporary conspiracy culture is
marked by an infinite regress of
suspicion. Trust no one, because we
have met the enemy and it is us.
Information Design Alison Black
2017-01-12 Information Design
provides citizens, business and
government with a means of presenting
and interacting with complex
information. It embraces applications
from wayfinding and map reading to
forms design; from website and screen
layout to instruction. Done well it
can communicate across languages and
cultures, convey complicated
instructions, even change behaviours.
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Information Design offers an
authoritative guide to this important
multidisciplinary subject. The book
weaves design theory and methods with
case studies of professional practice
from leading information designers
across the world. The heavily
illustrated text is rigorous yet
readable and offers a single, musthave, reference to anyone interested
in information design or any of its
related disciplines such as
interaction design and information
architecture, information graphics,
document design, universal design,
service design, map-making and
wayfinding.
Human-Computer Interaction.
Multimodal and Natural Interaction
Masaaki Kurosu 2020-06-03 The threevolume set LNCS 12181, 12182, and
12183 constitutes the refereed
eksamen-folk-ntnu

proceedings of the Human Computer
Interaction thematic area of the 22nd
International Conference on HumanComputer Interaction, HCII 2020,
which took place in Copenhagen,
Denmark, in July 2020.* A total of
1439 papers and 238 posters have been
accepted for publication in the HCII
2020 proceedings from a total of 6326
submissions. The 145 papers included
in these HCI 2020 proceedings were
organized in topical sections as
follows: Part I: design theory,
methods and practice in HCI;
understanding users; usability, user
experience and quality; and images,
visualization and aesthetics in HCI.
Part II: gesture-based interaction;
speech, voice, conversation and
emotions; multimodal interaction; and
human robot interaction. Part III:
HCI for well-being and Eudaimonia;
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learning, culture and creativity;
human values, ethics, transparency
and trust; and HCI in complex
environments. *The conference was
held virtually due to the COVID-19
pandemic.
God's Philosophers James Hannam
2009-08-07 This is a powerful and a
thrilling narrative history revealing
the roots of modern science in the
medieval world. The adjective
'medieval' has become a synonym for
brutality and uncivilized behavior.
Yet without the work of medieval
scholars there could have been no
Galileo, no Newton and no Scientific
Revolution. In "God's Philosophers",
James Hannam debunks many of the
myths about the Middle Ages, showing
that medieval people did not think
the earth is flat, nor did Columbus
'prove' that it is a sphere; the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

Inquisition burnt nobody for their
science nor was Copernicus afraid of
persecution; no Pope tried to ban
human dissection or the number zero.
"God's Philosophers" is a celebration
of the forgotten scientific
achievements of the Middle Ages advances which were often made thanks
to, rather than in spite of, the
influence of Christianity and Islam.
Decisive progress was also made in
technology: spectacles and the
mechanical clock, for instance, were
both invented in thirteenth-century
Europe. Charting an epic journey
through six centuries of history,
"God's Philosophers" brings back to
light the discoveries of neglected
geniuses like John Buridan, Nicole
Oresme and Thomas Bradwardine, as
well as putting into context the
contributions of more familiar
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figures like Roger Bacon, William of
Ockham and Saint Thomas Aquinas.
A Century of the Scottish People,
1830-1950 T. Christopher Smout 1986
Sequel to Smout's "A History of the
Scottish People 1560- 1830," this
book explores life in tenement and
factory; croft and fishing village;
drink and temperance; religion in
schism and decline; sex and marriage;
emigration from country to town.
Fundamentalism in the Modern World
Vol 1 Ulrika Martensson 2001-11-22
How does religious fundamentalism
operate in modern global society?
This two-volume series analyses the
dynamics of fundamentalism and its
relationship to the modern state, the
public sphere and globalisation. In
this first volume, fundamentalism is
approached from the perspective of
state and community building,
eksamen-folk-ntnu

ideology and practices within the
context of global society, and the
ways in which fundamentalism is
intertwined with issues of politics,
state power, democracy,
globalization, political activism and
political ideology. Expert scholars
in the field address specific
contemporary and past fundamentalist
movements that have emerged from
within mainstream Islam,
Christianity, Baha'ism, Hinduism,
Judaism and Buddhism. This is an
important study of an increasingly
significant and controversial aspect
of modern society, and will be
essential reading in the fields of
Religion, Politics and International
Relations.
Higher Education Pathways Ashwin,
Paul 2018-12-14 In what ways does
access to undergraduate education
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have a transformative impact on
people and societies? What conditions
are required for this impact to
occur? What are the pathways from an
undergraduate education to the public
good, including inclusive economic
development? These questions have
particular resonance in the South
African higher education context,
which is attempting to tackle the
challenges of widening access and
improving completion rates in in a
system in which the segregations of
the apartheid years are still
apparent. Higher education is
recognised in core legislation as
having a distinctive and crucial role
in building post-apartheid society.
Undergraduate education is seen as
central to addressing skills
shortages in South Africa. It is also
seen to yield significant social
eksamen-folk-ntnu

returns, including a consistent
positive impact on societal
institutions and the development of a
range of capabilities that have
public, as well as private, benefits.
This book offers comprehensive
contemporary evidence that allows for
a fresh engagement with these
pressing issues.
Engaging Adolescents in Reading John
T. Guthrie 2007-12-06 With
contributions from content teachers,
this insightful book discusses
instructional approaches, student
activities, and textbooks that can
motivate reluctant learners to become
active readers.
Handbook of Conspiracy Theory and
Contemporary Religion Asbjørn
Dyrendal 2018-10-02 The Handbook of
Conspiracy Theories and Contemporary
Religion is the first collection to
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offer a comprehensive overview of
conspiracy theories and their
relationship with religion(s), taking
a global and interdisciplinary
perspective.
Music and Resistance Michael Custodis
2021-08
The Devil's Party Per Faxneld 2013
Twelve scholars present cutting-edge
research from the emerging field of
Satanism studies. The topics covered
range from early literary Satanists
like Blake and Shelley, to the
Californian Church of Satan of the
1960s, to the radical developments
within the Satanic milieu in recent
decades. The book will be an
invaluable resource for everyone
interested in Satanism as a
philosophical or religious position
of alterity rather than as an
imagined other.
eksamen-folk-ntnu

Contemporary Religious Satanism
Jesper Aagaard Petersen 2016-12-05
The Church of Satan was founded by
Anton LaVey on April 30, 1966. In his
hands, Satan became a provocative
symbol for indulgence, vital
existence, natural wisdom and the
human being's true animal nature. At
present, religious Satanism exists
primarily as a decentralized
subculture with a strong internet
presence within a larger Satanic
milieu in Western culture. Though
most are inspired by LaVey, the
majority of contemporary Satanists
are not members of the Church of
Satan. The various expressions of
modern Satanism all navigate in
today's detraditionalized religious
market through the creative
appropriation of popular culture,
philosophy, literature and religion.
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The concrete solutions are varied;
but they all understand the power of
transgression allying oneself with a
most powerful symbol of resistance,
namely Satan. Thus, contemporary
religious Satanism could be
understood as a complex negotiation
of atheism, secularism, esotericism
and self: A "self-religion" in the
modern age. Despite the fascinating
nature of religious Satanism, it has
attracted little scholarship until
relatively recently. This book brings
together a group of international
scholars to produce the first serious
book-length study of religious
Satanism, presenting a collection
that will have wide appeal to
specialists and non-specialists
alike. The first part contains
broader studies of influential groups
and important aspects of the Satanic
eksamen-folk-ntnu

milieu, especially regarding
historical developments, the
construction of tradition and issues
of legitimacy. The second part
narrows the view to regional
variations, especially with studies
on Northern and Eastern Europe. The
third part consists of primary
documents selected for their
representational and informational
value.
Behaving Badly Robin M. Kowalski 2001
Commonly experienced aversive
phenomena are explores in this book,
including teasing, swearing,
gossiping and betrayal. Rich in
research and examples, this is a must
read for anyone interested in the
aggravating elements of
relationships.
Antisemitism in the North Jonathan
Adams 2019-12-02 Is research on
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antisemitism even necessary in
countries with a relatively small
Jewish population? Absolutely, as
this volume shows. Compared to other
countries, research on antisemitism
in the Nordic countries (Denmark, the
Faroe Islands, Finland, Greenland,
Iceland, Norway, and Sweden) is
marginalized at an institutional and
staffing level, especially as far as
antisemitism beyond German fascism,
the Second World War, and the
Holocaust is concerned. Furthermore,
compared to scholarship on other
prejudices and minority groups,
issues concerning Jews and antiJewish stereotypes remain relatively
underresearched in Scandinavia – even
though antisemitic stereotypes have
been present and flourishing in the
North ever since the arrival of
Christianity, and long before the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

arrival of the first Jewish
communities. This volume aims to help
bring the study of antisemitism to
the fore, from the medieval period to
the present day. Contributors from
all the Nordic countries describe the
status of as well as the challenges
and desiderata for the study of
antisemitism in their respective
countries.
Becoming a Journalist Jan Fredrik
Hovden 2016
A History of Modern Africa Richard J.
Reid 2020-01-09 The new, fullyupdated edition of the acclaimed
textbook covering 200 years of
African history A History of Modern
Africa explores two centuries of the
continent’s political, economic, and
social history. This thorough yet
accessible text help readers to
understand key concepts, recognize
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significant themes, and identify the
processes that shaped the modern
history of Africa. Emphasis is placed
on the consequences of colonial rule,
and the links between the precolonial
and postcolonial eras. Author Richard
Reid, a prominent scholar and
historian on the subject, argues that
Africa’s struggle for economic and
political stability in the nineteenth
century escalated and intensified
through the twentieth century, the
effects of which are still felt in
the present day. The new third
edition offers substantial updates
and revisions that consider recent
events and historiography. Greater
emphasis is placed on African agency,
particularly during the colonial
period, and the importance of the
long-term militarization of African
political culture. Discussions of the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

postcolonial period have been updated
to reflect recent developments,
including those in North Africa.
Adopting a long-term approach to
current African issues, this text:
Explores the legacies of the
nineteenth century and the colonial
period in the context of the
contemporary era Highlights the role
of nineteenth century and long-term
internal dynamics in Africa’s modern
challenges Combines recent
scholarship with concise and
effective narrative Features maps,
illustrations, expanded references,
and comprehensive endnotes A History
of Modern Africa: 1800 to the
Present, 3rd Edition is an excellent
introduction to the subject for
undergraduate students in relevant
courses, and for general readers with
interest in modern African history
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and current affairs.
Borgerlønn Ingeborg Eliassen
2018-08-10 Hva om alle fikk en fast
inntekt fra staten, uten
forpliktelser eller krav? Ville mange
slutte å jobbe? Ville flere
etterutdanne seg, engasjere seg i
frivillig arbeid − eller kanskje
starte egen bedrift? De nærmeste
årene vil føre med seg teknologiske
endringer som vil fjerne mange
arbeidsplasser. Roboter truer jobbene
til både butikkmedarbeidere,
reiseagenter, sjåfører og
fondsmeglere. Stadig flere skyves ut
av et arbeidsliv som ikke trenger dem
lenger. Velferdsstaten som skal sørge
for dem, er under press. For å unngå
et framtidig sosialt sammenbrudd må
vi tenke nytt om forholdet mellom
arbeid og kapital, fritid og velferd.
Det er her den gamle ideen om
eksamen-folk-ntnu

borgerlønn har fått ny aktualitet.
Mange land eksperimenter allerede med
denne formen for samfunnslønn, og
kjente gründere som Elon Musk og Bill
Gates diskuterer borgerlønn med
nobelprisvinnende økonomer verden
over. Forfatterne Sven Egil Omdal og
Ingeborg Eliassen tar den
internasjonale diskusjonen om
borgerlønn hjem. Blant politikere,
forskere, fagforbund og næringsliv i
Norge er meningene delte, men det er
viktig at vi tar debatten nå. Vi har
ikke råd til å la være. Ingeborg
Eliassen er frilansjournalist, medlem
av reporternettverket Investigate
Europe og tidligere utenriksreporter
i Stavanger Aftenblad. Hun har
skrevet flere bøker, seinest Harde
tider. Det nye arbeidslivet i Europa
og Angrep eller forsvar. Kampfly,
norske verdier og sikkerhetspolitiske
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ambisjoner (med Cathrine Sandnes).
Sven Egil Omdal er journalist og
kommentator, tidligere redaktør i
Stavanger Aftenblad, leder av Norsk
Journalistlag og leder i Pressens
faglige utvalg. Han har skrevet flere
bøker, seinest Paris. En veiviser,
Noe innen media (med Halvor Hegtun)
og Gestapokjelleren. Sammen har
ekteparet de siste årene bodd og
jobbet i Washington DC, Brussel og
Berlin.
Norges offentlige utredninger 2000
Color Gamut Mapping Ján Morovič
2008-09-15 Gamut mapping algorithms,
implemented by color management
systems, are an integral part of the
color reproduction process. By
adjusting the colors with appropriate
algorithms, gamut mapping enables
original colors to ‘fit’ inside
differently shaped color gamuts and
eksamen-folk-ntnu

authentically transfers images across
a range of media. This book
illustrates the range of possible
gamut mapping strategies for crossmedia color reproduction, evaluates
the performance of various options
and advises on designing new,
improved solutions. Starting with
overviews of color science,
reproduction and management, the text
includes: a detailed survey of 90+
gamut mapping algorithms covering
color-by-color reduction and
expansion, spatial reduction,
spectral reduction and gamut mapping
for niche applications; a step-bystep example of a color’s journey
from original to reproduction, via a
digital workflow; a detailed analysis
of color gamut computation, including
a comparison of alternative
techniques and an illustration of the
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gamuts of salient color sets and
media; a presentation of both
measurement-based and psychovisual
evaluation of individual color
reproductions; an overview of
alternative approaches to gamut
mapping proposed by the ISO and the
CIE including an analysis of the
building blocks of gamut mapping
algorithms and the factors affecting
their performance. Color Gamut
Mapping is a comprehensive resource
for practicing color and imaging
engineers, scientists and researchers
working in the development of imaging
devices, software and solutions. It
is also a valuable reference for
students of color and imaging
science, as well as photographers,
graphic designers and artists.
Writing as a Learning Activity Perry
Klein 2014-04-10 Writing as a
eksamen-folk-ntnu

learning activity offers an account
of the potentials of writing as a
powerful tool for facilitating
learning and making it more profound
and productive in a variety of
disciplines and collaborative
contexts at different school levels.
Entertainment Computing - ICEC 2015
Konstantinos Chorianopoulos
2015-09-24 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 14th
International Conference on
Entertainment Computing, ICEC 2015,
held in Trondheim, Norway, in
September/October 2015. The 26 full
papers, 6 short papers, 16 posters, 6
demos and 6 workshops/tutorial
descriptions presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 106
submissions. The multidisciplinary
nature of Entertainment Computing is
reflected by the papers. They focus
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on computer games; serious games for
learning; interactive games; design
and evaluation methods for
Entertainment Computing; digital
storytelling; games for health and
well-being; digital art and
installations; artificial
intelligence and machine learning for
entertainment; interactive television
and entertainment.
Geology and the Environment Bernard
W. Pipkin 2013-01-01 Cengage
Learning's GEOLOGY AND THE
ENVIRONMENT, in partnership with the
National Geographic Society brings
course concepts to life with
interactive learning, study, and exam
preparation tools along with market
leading text content for introductory
geology courses. Whether you use a
traditional printed text or all
digital GEOLOGY AND THE ENVIRONMENT
eksamen-folk-ntnu

alternative, it's never been easier
to explore the relationship between
humans and the geologic hazards,
processes, and resources that
surround us. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
The Syntax of Mainland Scandinavian
Jan Terje Faarlund 2019-03-21 This
book explores the syntactic
structures of Mainland Scandinavian,
a term that covers the Northern
Germanic languages spoken in Denmark,
Norway, Sweden, and parts of Finland.
The continuum of mutually
intelligible standard languages,
regional varieties, and dialects
stretching from southern Jutland to
eastern Finland share many syntactic
patterns and features, but also
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present interesting syntactic
differences. In this volume, Jan
Terje Faarlund discusses the main
syntactic features of the national
languages, alongside the most
widespread or typologically
interesting features of the nonstandard varieties. Each topic is
illustrated with examples drawn from
reference grammars, research
literature, corpora of various sorts,
and the author's own research. The
framework is current generative
grammar, but the volume is
descriptive in nature, with technical
formalities and theoretical
discussion kept to a minimum. It will
hence be a valuable reference for
students and researchers working on
any Scandinavian language, as well as
for syntacticians and typologists
interested in Scandinavian facts and
eksamen-folk-ntnu

data without necessarily being able
to read Scandinavian.
The Invention of Satanism Asbjørn
Dyrendal 2015 "Three experts explore
Satanism as a contemporary movement
that is in continuous dialogue with
popular culture, and which provides a
breeding ground for other new
religious movements."--Jacket.
Sex, Murder, and the Meaning of Life
Douglas T Kenrick 2011-04-26 "Kenrick
writes like a dream." -- Robert
Sapolsky, Professor of Biology and
Neurology, Stanford University;
author of A Primate's Memoir and Why
Zebras Don't Get Ulcers What do sex
and murder have to do with the
meaning of life? Everything. In Sex,
Murder, and the Meaning of Life,
social psychologist Douglas Kenrick
exposes the selfish animalistic
underside of human nature, and shows
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how it is intimately connected to our
greatest and most selfless
achievements. Masterfully integrating
cognitive science, evolutionary
psychology, and complexity theory,
this intriguing book paints a
comprehensive picture of the
principles that govern our lives. As
Kenrick divulges, beneath our
civilized veneer, human beings are a
lot like howling hyenas and barking
baboons, with heads full of homicidal
tendencies and sexual fantasies. But,
in his view, many ingrained,
apparently irrational behaviors -such as inclinations to one-night
stands, racial prejudices, and
conspicuous consumption -- ultimately
manifest what he calls "Deep
Rationality.&" Although our heads are
full of simple selfish biases that
evolved to help our ancestors
eksamen-folk-ntnu

survive, modern human beings are
anything but simple and selfish
cavemen. Kenrick argues that simple
and selfish mental mechanisms we
inherited from our ancestors
ultimately give rise to the
multifaceted social lives that we
humans lead today, and to the most
positive features of humanity,
including generosity, artistic
creativity, love, and familial bonds.
And out of those simple mechanisms
emerge all the complexities of
society, including international
conflicts and global economic
markets. By exploring the nuance of
social psychology and the surprising
results of his own research, Kenrick
offers a detailed picture of what
makes us caring, creative, and
complex -- that is, fully human.
Illuminated with stories from
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Kenrick's own colorful experiences -from his criminally inclined
shantytown Irish relatives, his own
multiple high school expulsions,
broken marriages, and homicidal
fantasies, to his eventual success as
an evolutionary psychologist and
loving father of two boys separated
by 26 years -- this book is an
exploration of our mental biases and
failures, and our mind's great
successes. Idiosyncratic,
controversial, and fascinating, Sex,
Murder, and the Meaning of Life
uncovers the pitfalls and promise of
our biological inheritance.
Main Clause Phenomena Lobke Aelbrecht
2012-06-27 Main Clause Phenomena: New
Horizons takes the study of Main
Clause Phenomena (MCP) into the 21st
century, without neglecting the
origins of the topic. It brings
eksamen-folk-ntnu

together work by both established and
up-and-coming scholars, who present
analyses for a wide range of MCP,
from a variety of languages, with a
particular focus on particles and
agreement markers, complementizers
and verb second, and the licensing of
MCP in different types of clauses.
Besides enriching the empirical
domain, this volume also engages with
the theoretical question of how best
to capture the distribution of MCP
and, in particular, to what extent
they are embeddable and why. The
diverse patterns and analyses
presented challenge the idea that MCP
constitute a homogeneous class. Main
Clause Phenomena: New Horizons is of
interest not just to scholars
specializing in the study of MCP, but
to all linguists interested in the
syntax and/or semantics of the
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clause.
The Cambridge Companion to New
Religious Movements Olav Hammer
2012-08-30 This volume addresses the
key features of new religions, such
as Scientology, the Moonies and
Jihadist movements, from a
systematic, comparative perspective.
Contemporary Esotericism Egil Asprem
2014-09-11 The study of contemporary
esoteric discourse has hitherto been
a largely neglected part of the new
academic field of Western
esotericism. Contemporary Esotericism
provides a broad overview and
assessment of the complex world of
Western esoteric thought today.
Combining historiographical analysis
with theories and methodologies from
the social sciences, the volume
explores new problems and offers new
possibilities for the study of
eksamen-folk-ntnu

esoterica. Contemporary Esotericism
studies the period since the 1950s
but focuses on the last two decades.
The wide range of essays are divided
into four thematic sections: the
intricacies of esoteric appeals to
tradition; the role of popular
culture, modern communication
technologies, and new media in
contemporary esotericism; the impact
and influence of esotericism on both
religious and secular arenas; and the
recent 'de-marginalization' of the
esoteric in both scholarship and
society.
SystemC: From the Ground Up David C.
Black 2007-05-08 SystemC provides a
robust set of extensions to C++ that
enables rapid development of complex
hardware/software systems. This book
focuses on the practical uses of the
language for modeling real systems.
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The wealth of examples and
downloadable code methodically guide
the reader through the finer points
of the SystemC language. This work
provides: - A step-by-step build-up
of syntax - NEW features of SystemC
2.1 - Code examples for each concept,
- Many resource references - Coding
styles and guidelines - Over 52
downloadable code examples (over
8,000 lines) - Exercises throughout
the book - How SystemC fits into the
system design methodology - Why
features are as they are Well known
consultants in the EDA industry, both
David Black and Jack Donovan have
been involved in the adoption and
teaching of new technologies and
methodologies for a combined total of
42+ years. Recently, they jointly
founded a consultancy, Eklectic Ally,
focused on helping companies adopt
eksamen-folk-ntnu

SystemC methodologies.
Coercion, Capital, and European
States, AD 990-1992 1992
The Central Nervous System Per Brodal
1998 There is also new material
throughout the text on such topics as
cortical processing and its imaging,
consciousness and sleep, cognitive
functions of the cerebellum, the
functional organization of the basal
forebrain, pain, clinical
disturbances of the somatosensory
system, color vision, and cerebral
lateralization. In addition, the text
has been reorganized to improve its
clarity in places, including the
chapters on the hypothalamus, the
peripheral autonomic nervous system,
and the cerebral cortex.
Modernity At Large Arjun Appadurai
1996
History of International Relations
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Theory Torbjorn L. Knutsen 1997-06-15
Torbjorn L. Knutsen introduces ideas
on international relations expressed
by thinkers from the High Middle Ages
to the present day and traces the
development of four ever-present
themes: war, peace, wealth and power.
The book counters the view that
international relations has no
theoretical tradition and shows that
scholars, soldiers and statesmen have
been speculating about the subject
for the last 700 years. Beginning
with the roots of the state and the
concept of sovereignty in the Middle
Ages, the author draws upon the
insights of outstanding political
thinkers - from Machiavelli and
Hobbes to Hegel, Rousseau, and Marx
and contemporary thinkers such as
Woodrow Wilson, Lenin, Morgenthau and
Walt - who profoundly influenced the
eksamen-folk-ntnu

emergence of a discrete discipline of
International Relations in the
twentieth century. Fully revised and
updated, the final section embraces
more recent approaches to the study
of international relations, most
notably postmodernism and ecologism.
Tales of Literacy for the 21st
Century Maryanne Wolf 2016-07-21 The
Literary Agenda is a series of short
polemical monographs about the
importance of literature and of
reading in the wider world and about
the state of literary education
inside schools and universities. The
category of 'the literary' has always
been contentious. What is clear,
however, is how increasingly it is
dismissed or is unrecognised as a way
of thinking or an arena for thought.
It is sceptically challenged from
within, for example, by the sometimes
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rival claims of cultural history,
contextualized explanation, or media
studies. It is shaken from without by
even greater pressures: by economic
exigency and the severe social
attitudes that can follow from it; by
technological change that may leave
the traditional forms of serious
human communication looking merely
antiquated. For just these reasons
this is the right time for renewal,
to start reinvigorated work into the
meaning and value of literary
reading. Being Literate in the 21st
Century wrestles with critical,
timely questions for 21st-century
society. How does literacy change the
human brain? What does it mean to be
a literate or a non-literate person
in the present digital culture: for
example, what will be lost in the
present reading brain, and what will
eksamen-folk-ntnu

be gained with different mediums than
print? What are the consequences of a
digital reading brain for the
literary mind and for writing itself
? Can knowledge about the reading
brain and advances in technology
offer new forms of literacy and new
forms of knowledge to the peoples in
remote regions of the world who would
never otherwise become literate? By
using both research from cognitive
neuroscience, psycholinguistics,
child development, and education, and
considering literary examples from
world literature, Maryanne Wolf plots
a course that seeks to preserve the
deepest forms of reading from the
past, while developing the cognitive
skills necessary for this century's
next generation.
Critical Race Theory in Education
Laurence Parker 2020-07-15 Critical
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Race Theory (CRT) is an international
movement of scholars working across
multiple disciplines; some of the
most dynamic and challenging CRT
takes place in Education. This
collection brings together some of
the most exciting and influential CRT
in Education. CRT scholars examine
the race-specific patterns of
privilege and exclusion that go
largely unremarked in mainstream
debates. The contributions in this
book cover the roots of the movement,
the early battles that shaped CRT,
and key ideas and controversies, such
as: the problem of color-blindness,
racial microaggressions, the
necessity for activism, how
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particular cultures are rejected in
the mainstream, and how racism shapes
the day-to-day routines of schooling
and politics. Of interest to
academics, students and policymakers,
this collection shows how racism
operates in numerous hidden ways and
demonstrates how CRT challenges the
taken-for-granted assumptions that
shape educational policy and
practice. The chapters in this book
were originally published in the
following journals: International
Journal of Qualitative Studies in
Education; Race Ethnicity and
Education; Discourse: Studies in the
Cultural Politics of Education;
Critical Studies in Education.
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